

FRANKLIN COUNTY AUDITOR

JOSEPH W. TESTA

December 23, 2002

Sultana N. Nahar 593 Riverview Drive #A Columbus, OH 43202

Dear Sultana:

Thank you for participating with Alburuj in our annual 'Me and My Pal' awards ceremony earlier this month.

Enclosed is a photograph taken at the awards ceremony. You may wish to submit this to your local weekly newspaper and ask them to recognize Alburuj's accomplishment. The photo is also available in digital format if desired.

Please contact me at 462-7315 or <u>rdmonds@co.franklin.oh.us</u> for assistance in submitting information to the media or if additional photos are needed.

Thank you again for helping to make this year's awards ceremony such a success.

Sincerely,

Bob Monds Deputy Auditor

Franklin County Auditor's Office